
From: Case Willoughby  

Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2020 11:31 AM 

Subject: Commencement 

 

Butler County Community College is announcing the indefinite postponement of the Spring 2020 

commencement ceremony, scheduled for May 13.  This was a difficult decision, but the health and 

safety of our community is our first priority.  The College anticipates holding commencement some 

months later as the national health situation improves.  Students eligible to graduate on May 13 will 

still receive their diplomas by mail. 

 

If you have questions or concerns, please email me directly.   

 

Thank you. 

 

Dr. Case Willoughby 

Vice President for Student Affairs & Enrollment Management 

Pronouns: he, him, his 

Butler County Community College 

PO Box 1203 

Butler, PA  16003-1203 
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